Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 
To: Randy Moro
Cc: Joe Pagan
Subject: RE: Project Ft. Pierce Benton Building / Shop Drawings

Randy,
                I must say this was very nicely written and formulated.  Your expertise and professionalism make Altamonte Glass stand head and shoulders above your competition.

                I am honored and pleased that Joe Pagan has allowed me to once again work with his very best General Manager.

                I look forward to working with you on future DMS and Disney projects (we just got awarded 5 Disney projects to send out to bid, please tell me if you have been bidding them, so I can make sure you are on the bid list).


Joe, 
        I would like to say I am happy that we have a great relationship due to your guidance and leadership as the president of Altamonte Glass in past and future projects.

       Your understanding of the Glazier business and customer relations is second to none, I am proud to do business with you now and in the future.


                P.S. – Please keep Randy on all of my projects, I have been thoroughly spoiled rotten.



Thank you for your consideration.

Richard R. Lambert| Superintendent II– North FLRO |Gilbane Building Company
C. 407.572.3543 (Please call or text, voicemail not available)
315 E. Robinson Street |Suite 680 |Orlando, FL 32801
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